
LAKE FRONT UPDATE 

PHASE II 

Good morning! 

The 2nd phase of the Beach Front Enhancement is under way.  Two weeks 

ago, the beach sand was restored and today the first of our five new grills 

is ready to be used!  We are hoping to have three ready for this weekend 

outdoor cooking enjoyment! 

At the April Board meeting the Board will be voting on new lake front 

furniture.   

The Board continues to work for the betterment of the community. 

 


